
 

 

 
05 February 2025 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are writing to inform you of an important change regarding our home learning platform, which we 
are introducing in response to valuable feedback we have received from parents about the current use 
of Arbor for setting home learning. 
 
After reviewing the concerns raised, we have decided to transition to a new home learning platform, 
Class Charts, which will better support both students and parents in managing home learning tasks. We 
understand the importance of providing a user-friendly, efficient system that supports our students, 
and we are confident that this new platform will enhance the learning experience for everyone. 
 
The new platform will launch after half term, week commencing 24 February 2025. Class Charts 
enables you to access your child’s weekly timetable, view assigned home learning and your child’s 
submission of home learning. All home learning will be set on Class Charts and you will have the ability 
to see when they have submitted and any feedback the teacher may give to the student. 
 
Please note, Arbor will continue to be used for all communications and information, including 
attendance, behaviour, and other administrative matters. The new platform will solely be dedicated to 
home learning, ensuring a more focused and effective tool for both students and parents. 
 
Each child has a unique Class Charts access code. These activation codes will be issued to all students 
during the next two weeks. If they do not have their activation code, please direct them to speak to 
their form tutor in the first instance. Over the next fortnight students will have the opportunity to 
access Class Charts to ensure they are able to do this independently. A student guide on how to access 
home learning will also be made available via the school website. 
 
All parents will have a unique login for their child. For those parents/carers that have more than one 
child at Temple Moor, you do not need two separate accounts, you can enter additional codes directly 
into your created account. Class Charts for parents can be accessed via our website, or through their 
parental app. Your unique parent code details will be sent to you via the Arbor App on Friday 7 
February 2025.  You will use this code to set up your Class Charts parent account. To register and sign 
in, please follow the steps outlined in the attached document. 
 
 
 



 

 

If you have any queries regarding this programme or do not have your login code for your child by 
Wednesday 12 February, please email info@tmhs.rklt.co.uk. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
James Hudson 
Associate Principal 
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